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JULIAN P. BOYD, Librarian 
LA WREN CE HEYL, Associate Librarian 

PRINCETON UNIVERSITY 
THE LIBRARY 

PRINCETON NEW JERSEY 

Mr. Allyn K. Ford 
100 N. ?th Street 
Minneapolis 3, Minnesota 

My dear Mr. Ford: 

May 21, 194? 

Professor Chinard has told me what a 
delightful time he had with you last Sat~tday. I 
had hoped to get up to Morristown for the .meeting 
of the ]'riends of Lafayette, but unfortunately my 
schedule was much too crowded. Nevertheless, if 
I had known you were going to be there, I would 
have made a special effort to attend. I regret 
very much that it was not possible for you to come 
by Princeton to visit our Jefferson Office. 

The next time you are in this ,vicinity, 
! 

I certainly hope that we may have tpe ple~sure of 
seeing you and of thanking you in person for all of 
the assistance you have given us. 

With all good wishes, I am 
1 

Cordially your1, 

~~4 
Julian P. Boyd 
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